

Councilwoman Dina De Giorgio, Rachel Muratore, Competition Winner Elizabeth Muratore, Joseph Muratore, Town of North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth

Psychology fair winners honored by town council

Town of North Hempstead ors at the Long Island Psychology peers and expert judges. Supervisor Judi Bosworth and Town Board welcomed North Hempstead high school students to Town Hall in Manhasset prior to the March 10 Town Board meeting, to recognize them for winning high hon-

Fair on January 8 at Roslyn High School.

The competition featured more than 70 Long Island students who conducted and presented their research in a formal presentation to an audience of

Winners included Nicholas Furci, Nathan Yang, Tiffany Sun, and Jessica Futoran of Roslyn High School, Elizabeth Muratore of Schreiber High School, and Jacob Mathai of Great Neck South High School.



Town of North Hempstead officials congratulate Nick Furci and Nathan Yang, two winners of the Long Island Psychology Fair from Roslyn High School. Left to right: Town Clerk Wayne Wink Jr., Councilwoman Viviana Russell, Councilwoman Dina De Giorgio, Town of North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Nick Furci, Nathan Yang, Councilman Peter Zuckerman, Roslyn High School Teacher Allyson Weseley, Receiver of Taxes Charles Berman, Councilwoman Lee Seeman, Councilwoman Anna Kaplan.



Councilman Peter Zuckerman, Jessica Futoran, Town of North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Roslyn High School Teacher Allyson

COMMUNITY NEWS

Childcare training workshop to be offered

set Community Child Care Partnership, Inc. will be hosting its spring educational evening for early childhood educators/childcare providers on Wednesday, April 22, from 6 to 8:30 p.m. at All Saints Church, Huske Hall.

This training workshop, facilitated by Stephanie Dockweiler and Camille Lachar-Lofaro of QS2 Training & Consulting, is

The Great Neck/Manhas- geared towards early childhood presented will focus on Inteneducators/childcare providers seeking to complete training requirements outlined by New York State Office of Children and Family Services.

The evening is free of charge for partnering members of GNMCCCP and includes a light supper. Non-members will be asked to pay a nominal fee of \$15 per person. Subject matter Inc.

tional Teaching and Nature Top-

"All early childhood educators should be purposeful and effective in their teaching strategies and should have an active role in the learning process," said Francine Medaglia, director of the Great Neck/Manhasset Community Child Care Partnership, "This includes making intentional decisions surrounding the implementation of the best strategies for teaching young children. GNMCCCP is pleased that QS2 Training and Consulting will be providing our local early childhood educators/childcare providers with important information on how to accomplish their teaching objectives and are appreciative to all of our supporters who have made this

program possible."

For more information on how to attend this event or our fall educational evening for early childhood educators/childcare providers, call (516) 504-0150 or email to info@gnmcccp.org.

To download an invitation with registration form, visit gnmcccp.org. Registration for this event is open until April 3.

PATV joins coalition in fighting substance abuse



Pictured from left on the PATV virtual set of "Prevention Through Connection": Don Hooton, president Taylor Hooton Foundation; Shirley Ann Bruno, PATV executive director; Cathy Samuels, project director for Manhasset CASA.

PATV Teen TV is focusing on health with the new program "Prevention Through Connection" with Manhasset Coalition Against Sub-

Cathy Samuels, Manhasset CASA project director, interviews Don Hooton, president of the Taylor Hooton Foundation with the focus on giving information on spotting and treating substance abuse issues in young adults.

PATV Teen TV participants asked questions of them both on this subject to provide additional information for the viewing audi-

This new program will cablecast on March 27, at 9:30 p.m., and March 29, at 7 p.m. on PATV Channels 20 (Cablevision), and Channel 37 (Verizon) and will be streamed at www.patv.org on those dates and times.

Blank Slate Media welcomes your submissions. Please e-mail them to news@theislandnow.com